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[O\ Our file - Notre réfdrence

September 26, 2002

Mr. Todd Burlingame

Chair

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

PO Box 938 :

YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7 _

Dear Mr. Burlingame:

On behalf of the Honourable Robert D. Nault, Minister of Indian Affairs and Northern
Development, 1 wish io acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 24, 2002,
concerning further consideration of the Environmental Assessment of the Canadian
Zinc Corporation.

Please be assured that your correspondence will be brought to the Minister's attention.
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Yours sincerely,
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Paulette Francceur
Acting Manager —
Caorrespondence Division
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